
Community Feedback – End of Year reports 2022 

A summary of comments and feedback shared on feedback slips sent out with end of year reports, 2022: 

Positive comments: 

“The report shows how well you know him…thanks for seeing him as an individual…” 

“…we always wanted XX to attend a school that prioritised values, empathy and room for personal growth, and we believe we found that at Walter Halls…” 

“…He’s come such a long way since he started…a big thank you to all of the teachers…” 

“…thank you for teaching him so inspiringly this year…” 

“…some great advice for areas to improve…really loved the general comments…this has boosted her confidence so much…” 

“…we owe it all to you wonderful people. Respect!” 

“…we really appreciate the effort it has taken to produce her report…she loves school so much…” 

 

Queries or concerns: 

Are there opportunities for additional handwriting sessions in Year 4? 

➢ Teachers are continually assessing each half term and will instigate booster groups and small-group sessions for various areas of core 

curriculum (Reading, writing, maths) whenever progress is slower for individual children. If you’re still worried, please raise this with your 

child’s teacher at their first parents’ evening meeting, or call into the school for a chat. 

Some more comments regarding his personality, peer relationships may be nice in the future 

➢ Thank you for this observation. This will be fed back to all teachers and to senior leaders who proof-read reports before they go out, so that 

we can improve on this consistency between teacher’s styles and approaches to writing reports. 

Acknowledgement of the report from the Deputy or Headteacher would be well-received 

➢ Headteacher comments are added to Year 6 reports only. It isn’t possible time-wise to add to 420 reports but we do aim to do this for your 

children’s final report at primary school. 

 


